This announcement is sent on behalf of the Mission, Plan, and Budget Committee (MPBC) Co-Chairs, Nancy Jones and Tom Snyder.  Any questions or comments may be sent directly to daistrich@coastline.edu.
Greetings Coastliners,

The Mission, Plan, and Budget Committee (MPBC) invites you to attend the Colleges’ second Special Budget Meeting and Open Forum on Wednesday, July 29, 2009 at 1:30 p.m. in Room 315 of the Garden Grove Center.

At this meeting and forum we will hear updates from Coastline’s members who sit on the District Budget Advisory Committee.  You will also have an opportunity to ask questions or discuss the suggestions of the MPBC Financial Task Force (FTF), which met on July 22.  (See the notes and handout from the FTF meeting.)

The MPBC will consider the suggestions from its FTF and will adopt a formal recommendation to the College President regarding the budget reductions required at Coastline.
We hope you will be able to attend and participate.

MPBC Co-Chairs,

Nancy Jones and Tom Snyder

